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2022/5084/P  22 KEMPLAY ROAD     January 8th, 2023 

 

The a.m. planning application mentions installing a 1.8m privacy screen above No. 22’s new terrace 

level i.e. on the boundary wall between No. 20 and No. 22 Kemplay road. The plans do not specify 

the height (from 20 Kemplay road’s existing terrace level), shape and/or material of the proposed 

privacy screen which would be enough to help us determine:  

• the existing and expected levels of daylight, sunlight and overshadowing on our property 

• the measures that will be taken to reduce the expected impact of the proposed development 

Our request is that before this planning application is considered for approval that the applicants 

submit a “daylight and sunlight assessment” on 20 Kemplay road with respect to the installation of 

the proposed privacy screen. Based on the limited information in the planning application, our view 

is that the proposed privacy screen could potentially negatively impact the existing levels of daylight 

or sunlight on our property e.g. our amenity space. We would like to see drawings and mock up 

showing the impact on 20 Kemplay road specifying the exact height from the perspective of the 

owners of 20 Kemplay road, shape and proposed material of the privacy screen. 

We have provided relevant references to the privacy screen from the various documents on 

Camden’s planning portal on page 2-4 of this document. 

 

Best regards 

 

Peter and Rosalba Moores 

20 Kemplay road 

London NW3 1SY 
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Design & Access statement  

Mentions a privacy screen up to 1.8m, however looks at it purely from the perspective of the owners 

of 22 Kemplay road and does not give any indication of the impact on the owners of 20 Kemplay 

road which is disappointing.  
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Drawing list document mentions: 

• An obscured glazed panel (to replace the existing one) will ensure privacy between no.22 

and no.20. 
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Again no details with respect to the impact on 20 Kemplay road.  

 

 

Says that the existing glass screen height is “unknown” which leaves room for misunderstandings 

down the road.  


